

An Update from Estonia

Joshua and Logan Robertson



Photos: Sunday school, children's performance during Christmas program in Tallinn, fellowship with community contact guests after Christmas service in Tallinn, small group meetings, Christmas Eve service in Tallinn. Top photo: Tallinn Christmas Market.

Häid Jõule (Merry Christmas) from the country of Estonia!

We hope and pray you and your families are having a blessed Christmas Season celebrating the Birth of Jesus and the Hope we have because of it! Here in Estonia, the holidays have provided us with multiple witnessing opportunities and God is doing wonderful things among our contacts.

On the 10th of December, we had our annual Christmas program at the church in Tallinn and fellowship after the event. For this event, we invited many community contacts and it was an outreach event for the community. We had a full house in church on this Sunday and two of our personal community contacts from our weekly game night attended the service! One of our









community contacts expressed after the service that he deeply enjoyed the worship portion of the service and wants to attend another service in the future! We have started a comprehensive Bible study of the whole Bible during our Youth Nights and we have had two new guests in Youth Nights in the last couple months. We are encouraged by the consistent growth we have experienced with this event. One of the teenagers that attends Youth Nights and does not attend our church also visited the Tallinn church for the Christmas service on the 10th! We had the opportunity this month to connect with the community through volunteer work as a church with the Estonian Food Bank. Friendships were made through this event and people learned about the church. We are thrilled to see what God will do in 2024 in Estonia!

In Christ,

Joshua and Logan Robertson, AIMers to Estonia.